
       
 
                                       

                                       
                                     
                                     
                               

                                   
                                 
                         
 
                                             
                                     
                      

 
   

 
   

 

 
 

Richard Boyles < > 

neighbourhood plans 

From: 
Sent: 17 December 2017 21:27 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Brixham Peninsular Neighbourhood plan 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

I write in support of the Brixham Peninsular Neighbourhood Plan. As a resident of Galmpton I am within the area 
covered by the plan and think it provides a good blueprint for the future development of the region. It allocates 
space for both jobs growth and housing that will meet local needs for a considerable period, while still maintaining 
the essentially rural character of the area. The plan is highly detailed, with these three main topics (jobs, housing 
and green spaces) covered in individual sections, while still maintaining an overall holistic approach. The design 
statements for each of the villages and town show their key features and suggest how development can harmonise 
with the existing character. There is also good consideration for maintaining the green spaces, which residents value 
so much for leisure purposes and creating the distinctive character of the area. 

The overall effect of the plan will be to allow the Brixham peninsular to grow, but still retain it as an attractive area 
that tourists will wish to visit. Thus creating new opportunities, without destroying the existing ones. I hope you will 
pass this plan and allow its positive policies to be implemented. 

Yours faithfully, 

Richard Boyles 
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